ADMISSION NOTICE

(Reopening of Non-CUET Application forms )

GLDM Government Degree College HIRANAGAR informs all students that, in
the interest of those who are desirous of seeking admission to the 1st
Semester (NEP) for the session 2024-25, the Higher Education Department
(HED) has directed the reopening of Non-CUET Application Forms. The
application forms will be available from 25-08-2024 to 04-09-2024.
All desirous and leftover students are encouraged to fill out the Non-CUET
application form within this period. Students are advised to complete their

applications promptly to avoid any inconvenience.

Candidates must log on to https://jkadmission.samarth.ac.in/index.php/site/login to

fill out the online application form.
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